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BOYS TENNIS 
If you are interested in playing tennis there is a sign- up sheet in the office.  
 
PICTURES  
If you ordered school pictures and have not picked them up they are available in 
the front office.  
 
CHEERLEADING 
There will be a MANDATORY  Cheerleading Tryout meeting on Tuesday, March 
30th in the Cafeteria for all parents interested in trying out for the 2021/2022 
season. Information regarding tryouts in April will be distributed at that time. If you 
have any questions, please see Coach Franco in Room E23.  
 
SYO 
Looking for a fun job this summer? Come work at the Sutter pool! The Sutter pool 
is offering jobs as lifeguards and CPR Certified Maintenance staff, office staff and 
swim instructors. Applications are available in the office and must be turned in by 
this Friday, March 20th. We can’t wait to meet all of our new lifeguards! 
 
Attention Students Interested In Taking Classes Through Yuba College: 
The Yuba College Dual Enrollment Program (for current 9th - 11th grade 
students) will open its registration for the summer 2021 and fall 2021 semesters 
on Monday, May 24th. Students may not submit High School 
Recommendation forms UNTIL the enrollment window opens. 
 
Visit the Upcoming Events section of our website for up-to-date information. 
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SUTTER HIGH SCHOOL PEER RESOURCE ENGAGEMENT PROGRAM 
(PREP) TEAM 
 
“Hello Sutter High School Staff and Students,  
  
On behalf of The Sutter High School Peer Resource Engagement Program 
(PREP) Team, I would like to extend an invite to all SUHS students for a Virtual 
Game Night that SUHS PREP will be hosting via zoom. It will take place on 
Wednesday, March 17th from 6:30 to 7:30 pm. We will also have information 
posted about the event on  our Instagram page, @prep_scsos. 
  
Be prepared for a night full of fun, games, and prizes. There will be big prizes and 
little prizes for the winners! You may just Get Lucky! Don't forget to wear your 
Saint Patrick's Day Gear and to have a wonderful time! Have a great rest of your 
day! 
 

SENIORS 
 
BUTTE COLLEGE REG2GO AND YUBA COLLEGE QUICK REG 
The Butte College Reg2Go and the Yuba College Quick Reg programs 
are OPEN! If you have an interest in either or both early registration programs we 
highly recommend that you complete all steps of each program as soon as 
possible. 
  
If you have any questions about either program you may find details in 
the College and University Information and in the Upcoming 
Events sections of our website.  
  
Take advantage of these early registration programs! Contact the SUHS 
Counseling and Career Center, or the college in question directly, with 
any questions.  
 


